
Saiber to Present at NJWMA’s Webinar on Best Practices when Reopening a 
Business

June 9, 2020

On Tuesday, June 9th, Saiber attorneys Mike Grohs, DanaLynn Colao and Paola Hemsley will 
present at the New Jersey Warehousemen and Movers Association’s webinar on Best Practices 
when Reopening a Business.

Topics to be discussed will include: developing a back-to-business plan, implementing social 
distancing measures, updating policies and procedures, and dealing with vendors.
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